810 West Strub Road
Sandusky, Ohio 44870

April 8, 2009

Mr. Anthony Hazell

Assistant to the Headmaster

Bay Ridge Preparatory School

8101 Ridge Boulevard

Brooklyn, New York 11209

Dear Mr. Hazell:

I am writing to inquire about the Middle School Language Arts teaching position at Bay Ridge Preparatory School for the 2009-2010 school year. Because many high-school students are choosing to further their education by attending college, I am extremely excited to learn more about your college preparatory school. Being able to teach valuable information to middle school students and help prepare them for college would be very rewarding. 

My college education at Bowling Green State University has given me many opportunities to interact with middle school students and has prepared me for this job. In my junior year of college I got the chance to tutor local junior high students in Language Arts. I met with the students twice a week for an hour, during a period of three months. I was responsible for helping the students complete any homework they had, and I also helped them to understand some of the English concepts that they were struggling with. Tutoring gave me the chance to work with students one-on-one and motivate them to do their work. This experience has prepared me to help students learn and understand important English concepts in middle school so they can take this knowledge with them throughout the rest of their school career.
Perhaps the place where I gained the most knowledge and experience about teaching English to middle school children was during my student teaching placement. I co-taught in a Language Arts classroom during my senior year at Huron Junior High school in Huron, Ohio. During this time I was placed under the guidance of Miss Asher, and I learned a lot from her and the way she ran her classroom. I now know that every child’s learning style is vastly different and unique, and we as teachers need to tailor our lesson plans to meet the needs of all of our students. I now feel confident that I will be able to meet the social, emotional, and cognitive needs of any student that steps foot into my classroom. 
I feel that that the activities and experiences that I have discussed above qualify me for the Language Arts position at Bay Ridge Preparatory School. I have attached my resume for you to look over at your earliest convenience. I would like to meet with you to discuss this position. If you wish to arrange an interview please contact me by telephone at 419-271-0159. Thank you so much for your time.
Sincerely,
Danielle Comparette 

